From: Willie Gallagher
Sent: 28 October 2008 16:30
To: Tom Aitchison
Subject: RE: tie Governance

Tom.

Message received loud and clear. Catch-up with you in a few weeks.

Thanks for your time yesterday.

On a more sensitive point, could you encourage dave to be carefull on conversations with press. The scotsman tomorrow are running the princess st plans, this would have been a real win for you and jenny to have communicated as an outcome of the peer review group. Also, the price with bbs is not agreed, they now have better leaverage.

Willie

From: Tom Aitchison < <u>Tom.Aitchison@edinburgh.gov.uk</u>>

Sent: 28 October 2008 15:56

To: Willie Gallagher < <u>Willie.Gallagher@tie.ltd.uk</u>>

Subject: RE: tie Governance

Willie,

tie GOVERNANCE

Thanks for your note on this. I am happy to meet with you to talk this through but I would advise against this being raised at the **tie** Board meeting on 13 November. The issues you raise are sensitive and will require careful handling.

Best wishes.

Tom

Tom Aitchison
Chief Executive
The City of Edinburgh Council
Waverley Court
4 East Market Street
EDINBURGH
EH8 8BG

Tel No: 0131 Fax No: 0131 469 3010

From: Willie Gallagher [mailto:Willie.Gallagher@tie.ltd.uk]

Sent: 27 October 2008 13:02

To: Tom Aitchison **Subject:** tie Governance

Tom,

I wanted to have a chat with you concerning my thoughts on tie Governance. As you no doubt recall, I am Exec Chairman with Steven Bell as Tram Project Director. Given that it is unlikely that we will be pushing ahead with another big project in the near future, my thoughts are to signal the return to a more conventional governance arrangement by proposing to the tie Board that Steven becomes both CEO and Tram Project Director. In the initial

stages, I would retain the Exec Chairman role and bed the new organisation and we would review progress say after 6 months. I have a meeting with the tie Board on Nov 13th, it would be good to have a chat before then. If Sandra could give me a shout. I am around and flexible this week, next week is more of an issue. Regards, Willie The information transmitted is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail please notify the sender immediately at the email address above, and then delete it. E-mails sent to and by our staff are monitored for operational and lawful business purposes including assessing compliance with our company rules and system performance. TIE reserves the right to monitor emails sent to or from addresses under its control. No liability is accepted for any harm that may be caused to your systems or data by this e-mail. It is the recipient's responsibility to scan this e-mail and any attachments for computer viruses. Senders and recipients of e-mail should be aware that under Scottish Freedom of Information legislation and the Data Protection legislation these contents may have to be disclosed to third parties in response to a request. tie Limited registered in Scotland No. SC230949. Registered office - City Chambers, High Street, Edinburgh, EH1 1YT.

This email and files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the individual or organisation to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this eMail in error please notify the sender immediately and delete it without using, copying, storing, forwarding or disclosing its contents to any other person.

The Council has endeavoured to scan this eMail message and attachments for computer viruses and will not be liable for any losses incurred by the recipient.
